
 
 

 

  

 

21 March 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As your child is in Year 4, they will be taking part in the annual multiplication tables check 
(MTC). This is a statutory test for all Year 4 pupils.   The purpose of the check is to determine 
whether your child can fluently recall their times tables up to 12, which is essential for future 
success in mathematics.  
 
It is an on-screen check consisting of 25 times table questions. Your child will be able to 
answer 3 practice questions before taking the actual check. They will then have 6 seconds to 
answer each question. On average, the check should take no longer than 5 minutes to 
complete.  There is no pass mark for this check but your child’s teacher will share their score 

with you.  Your child will be doing the MTC between Monday 2 June and Friday 13 June. 

Using Times Tables Rock stars each day for 10 minutes will be a great help to your child.  If 
you wish for your child to practice further, scan the QR code or click on the link below and 
this will take you to the MathsFrame.co.uk website where your child can familiarise 
themselves with what the MTC will actually be like. 
https://mathsframe.co.uk/en/resources/resource/477/Multiplication-Tables-Check 

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class 

teacher. 

Kate Evans 

Assistant Headteacher 

BANWELL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Belong Believe Achieve 
Headteacher: Mrs. C Pocock 

 

West Street, Banwell, North Somerset, BS29 6DB 

Telephone: 01934 822498 

Email: office@banwell.extendlearning.org 

Web: www.banwellprimary.co.uk 
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